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RE COMMENTS ON ABOVE ORDERS. 

Finding ( 12 ) : during 1995 I did not contact Yates;l recall that Yates had asked about a special case where 
they could test some wells at high rates ,however they never fol lowed up on this. 
My first contact wi th Yates about the above subject was 3/1 5/96. At this meeting I Asked Yates how did 
they want to address the overproduction issuse;they would have to check wi th management and get back 
wi th me. 
The last meeting was on 4 /10/96 in which they would restrict production on 7 proration units that was 
currently overproduced in the next couple of days and would call a hearing. 

FINDINGS ( 1 4 & 15 ) No contact or meetings wi th Yates concerning the South Dagger Draw.They just 
volunteered that the South Dagger Draw was over produced in calling the hearing. 

FINDINGS ( 17 & 18 ) What about the case where a unit was overproduced but is currently producing less 
than 350 bopd? 

FINDING ( 22 ) who will form the "Operator's Committee " 

This looks like a good and fair order.TWG 

If additional comments needed just howler. 
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